


From: Tran, Frank
To: Pavon, Martha; Pavon, Sandy
Cc: Tomczak, Tammy
Subject: RE: Re: Request additional information for NRC License No. 21-35144-02
Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 12:11:29 PM
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It should be for CN 631552 as listed in the 665. Thank you.
 

From: Tran, Frank 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 1:08 PM
To: Pavon, Martha <Martha.Pavon@nrc.gov>; Pavon, Sandy <Sandy.Pavon@nrc.gov>
Cc: Tomczak, Tammy <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov>
Subject: FW: Re: Request additional information for NRC License No. 21-35144-02
 
Dear IM Center:
 
Please add the attachment as additional information for CN629345. Let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Thank you,
Frank
 

From: William Peters <peters@niowaveinc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 1:44 PM
To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Request additional information for NRC License No. 21-35144-02
 
Frank,
   Please see attached response to the request for additional information for Mail Control
Number 631552. 
 
I hope to speak with you soon about transitioning our licensing efforts to NRC HQ as we move
toward licensing the Mo-99 commercial-scale system.
 

-Bill

 

William A. Peters Ph.D.

Nuclear Physicist & RSO 
Niowave, Inc.
Office: 517-999-3475

www.niowaveinc.com
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